
RBCC Executive Board Meeting Minutes: December 23, 2013 

 

No formal meeting held. Board met at the Club House to unpack new tables and help set up chairs for 

the VFW’s event on January 4, 2014. 

 

Board also discussed our response to the IRS for additional information regarding the tasks and 

activities of the RBCC. Corrections were suggested. Su will make the corrections and fax the 

package to the IRS. 

 


